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by: Joe Sener - SOSR Committee Chairman

The Owasippe Outdoor Education Center and our
Development Director, Gordon Zion, continue to drive

toward the successful solution of turning Owasippe into an
outdoor university for the youth of America.

To date, we have $40 million worth of proposals out
requesting funds to support our efforts, and we have a
meeting scheduled with 23 different parties in late April.
This meeting will include nine representative politicians from
West Michigan (U.S. Representatives, State Representatives,
county representatives, mayors and township representa-
tives), seven foundations who have expressed an interest in
our proposal, and five corporations or banks who are
supporting us.

This week, we were presented with two personal checks
for $10,000 each, along with a $5,000 check from a private
resident on Big Blue Lake. Community leaders are coming
out to support us, and we will be there to help them learn
more about the opportunities the OOEC represents for their
constituents.

Stick with us and continue to support us as you have in
the past. We are staying the course and look forward to a
successful conclusion.  See you at Owasippe!

For the latest official info on
the Save Owasippe Campaign,
visit: www.owasippe.com

Here’s Something You Can Do...
We have been able to sustain the fight to save
Owasippe through the generosity of a great
number of people. As you may know, this fight has
drawn heavily on the Save Owasippe Fund. A hearty
thanks goes out to those who have helped along
the way. And for those who have not yet fulfilled
your pledges, now is the time. Please send checks
made payable to the Owasippe Staff Association
(earmarked for the Save Owasippe Fund) to P.O.
Box 7097, Westchester, IL 60154.

Save Owasippe Update

26th Annual Dinner Dance = Good Times!

A huge thanks goes out to the 140+ people who attended
this year’s Annual Meeting and Dinner Dance in March.

We had a great crowd and an amazing mix of ages that
enjoyed lots of socializing, a delicious 3-course family-style
dinner, raffle drawings, table contests, open bar, and
dancing. The "golden ticket" entry plan worked well, so look
for it to be    repeated next year. Thanks for helping make it
a success by reserving early!

A few reports were given during the meeting portion of
the evening, and Joe Sener, Chairman of the OOEC, gave a
quick synopsis on their activities to date and the tough
challenges ahead for the Save Owasippe movement.
Numerous new life members were recognized for their
commitment to the organization, and a special Member of

the Year Award was presented to Dave Strenski of Ypsilanti,
Michigan, for all his great work and dedication toward the
planning and construction of the newly rehabbed Camp
Blackhawk Firebowl.

Congratulations to Ron Derby,  Mike Campbell and Jim
Rich on being re-elected to the OSA Board. Thanks to all
candidates: Andy Kimbler, Andy Lukasiewicz and Nick
Wolff. Your interest and participation is appreciated.

Some of those in attendance were Laura and Mark Linse
(CAC Commissioner and OSA member), Pam and Al Geisler
(current head ranger), Diane and Roger Bevans (former head
ranger), Bill and Judy Lotter from Owasso, OK, and Tiny
and Marsha Norman from Kansas City, MO.

(cont. on page 2)

by: Ron Kulak - OSA Board



President’s Perspective by: Ron Derby - President

Spring is finally here, and with it
comes a wealth of opportunities.

There’s a lot of work to be done and a
lot of good times to be had.

We just had another excellent
Dinner Dance followed by one of the
best Director’s Weekend meetings I’ve
ever attended. For those of you who
don’t know, the Director’s Weekend
involves an eight-hour planning
session that’s used to map out activities and operations for
the coming year. We cover things like the budget, the
fix-its, our social events, the Staff Development program,
fundraising programs, our Web site and just about
everything in between.

People often ask me, “How can you guys spend your
time planning fix-its and picnics when we’re about to lose
the camp?” It’s not a question to be taken lightly but the
answers are pretty simple.

For one thing, we refuse to let ourselves believe that
we’re going to lose Owasippe. That doesn’t mean we’re
walking around with our heads in the clouds saying, “Oh,
don’t worry, be happy.” We have to be realistic, but we can’t
ever lose hope. As soon as we give up in our hearts, we’re as
good gone.

Secondly, our mission has not changed. The OSA exists
for two main reasons; to support Owasippe and to maintain
those bonds of friendship (that seal our loyalty). Owasippe’s
campers are still counting on us, and we’re not about to let
them down. At the same time, it’s important to remember,
“A family that plays together stays together.” That’s why we
continue to put an emphasis on getting together to enjoy
each other’s company. We have several popular events that
we hold each year, and we’re working on developing a few
new ones as well. Having fun has to have its place.

As our 26th year progresses, we have to keep that
two-part mission in mind. We work hard and we play
hard... that’s who we are.

Gordon Zion is good man, and he’s very good at what
he does. If there’s a way to get this done, he’ll find it. Our
job is to help in every way we can.

You may be asking, “How can I help if I don’t have
millions of dollars and/or I don’t know anyone who does?”
Again the answers are pretty simple. Keep supporting
Scouting. Keep bringing your Scouts to Owasippe. Keep
bringing your families to Reneker. Donate what you can to
the SOSR Fund. If you made a pledge, honor that pledge.
Keep supporting the OSA and its programs. Come to the
fix-its. Come on out to an event or two. Most of all, keep
hope alive.

There are a bunch of things happening over the next
few months including a Spring Fix-it, a Pub Crawl,
a 5K Run to benefit the OOEC and, of course, the OSA
family picnic. Check out page 5 of this newsletter for all of
the details and then mark your calendars!

                              Thanks for all that you do,
                                                             - - R.D.

Dinner Dance (continued from page 1)

Vibrations always needs copy!
Send your Owasippe memories, stories, pictures, news items,
grapevine tidbits, editorial comments to:

OSA Vibrations
P.O. Box 7097
Westchester, IL 60154

e-mail: vibrations@owasippe.com

The 2004 Elected Officers:
Ron Derby - President
Hans Anderson - Vice President
Ron Kulak - Treasurer
Mike Campbell - Secretary

Raffle Winners
John Nuccio - $250 in Home Depot Gift Cards
Bill Tenner - Sony DVD/VCR Combo
Bill Vannerson - GT Aggressor 1.0 Mountain Bike
John Magyarics and Irma Reyes - $250 Cash Prize

In addition to the advertised raffle prizes, we had some
fabulous “night-of” prizes including White Sox tickets, a
6-hour fishing charter trip on Lake Michigan, handmade
wooden furniture pieces, and Bass Pro Shops tackle
packages.

We’d like to thank Candy Merritt for planning a great
event and Pat Monahan for serving as Elections Chairman.
Steve Troccoli was a great emcee, and Tony Krier gave the
opening invocation. John Kapusciarz of the European
Chalet Banquets was an excellent host (as usual). Thanks
to Chauncey Niziol, Jim Rich, Mark Bregin and Bill Zielinski
for providing great raffle prizes and to the lovely volunteers
who helped sell tickets.

Make plans now to attend next year’s dinner dance on
March 5th... same time, same place!

Got shirt?

Be cool like Andy.
Bring a little extra
cash with you to our
next event and get
yourself some brand
new OSA gear!



26th Annual Dinner Dance (March 2004)

Photos courtesy of Tricia Monahan,
Vince Rychtanek and Bill Zielinski.

"Big Fish" Benefit Party for Jim Gallagher (March 2004)

Photos courtesy of Vince Rychtanek.

You can visit www.owasippe.com to see
most of these pics (and many more) in color.



From: Don Theren
To: Angela Balducci
August 6, 1930

Dearest Angela,
Just finished getting our tent arranged in some sort of

order and after reading the first attempt I made after
breakfast to write to you, I decided to write again and if this
pen will quit acting up, I might get this letter finished some
time today.

You should have been here last night. Several of us
fellows took out canoes and we paddled all around the lake
singing and playing uke’s. The moon was prettier last night
than ever and the sunset was even par excellence. The water
was like the color of the canoe on this paper almost entirely.

Letters Home (#5 of 10) from the Owasippe collection of Joe Sener

My favorite memories of Owasippe probably go back to
my CIT year. Tricia and I were so wanting to be

prepared we actually studied all our "bead" requirements
ahead of time! We were the "campfire girls" who could do
no wrong… or until the night of The Tree.

Candy, our Assistant Director at the time, came to us
and asked if we’d be interested in being the Reneker
contingent for the camp’s underground newspaper, The Tree.
We were honored! Sue Lutz would be around to pick us up
that evening and we would be getting back after curfew so
we were to be quiet about the whole event.

An Owasippe Memory by: Sarah Niziol - OSA Member

So my girl friend is a sorority girl. I never knew that
before. What’s the name, GOTTA KOPPA PAPA or something
like that?

Chuck is just shaking out some laundry he did yesterday
and I have a great time kidding him about his work.

The feeling of the air this morning predicts nothing but
the hottest day of the year and it’s starting out right now.

I’m not working hard at all this period but I guess I’ll go up
and get something done that’s due for tomorrow so if I may
I’ll close with lots of love from

Your Don

So off to Blackhawk we went, wrote the paper and was
then dropped off in the A-side parking lot. We crept down
to the kybo on row and could hear the girls asking each
other where we were. The only thing left to do was army
crawl our way back to our cabin so as to go unnoticed.

We made it! Only to find our cabin padlocked and the
lights ablaze inside. The whole row could clearly see through
our door that we weren’t in bed. So much for secrecy!

Trek Guides Needed Old Uniforms Wanted

Those old BSA uniform parts can be of great use! Nancy
Romcoe is collecting uniforms of all sizes and styles to

distribute from the camp Trading Post to Staff and Scouts.
Lots of staffers simply cannot afford the quantity of

uniforms needed for a full summer of use, and some
campers don't have Class As for dinner, flag ceremonies,
and campfires.

C’mon, you know those old uniforms will probably
never fit again. Why not put them back into the Scouting
movement where they can do some good?

Please send any uniform pieces you have (shirts, shorts,
socks, belts, etc.) to:

Owasippe Scout Reservation
Attn: Nancy Romcoe
9900 Russell Road
Twin Lake, Michigan 49457

The Manistee Quest program at Owasippe is look-ing for
qualified staff age 18 and over to serve as trail guides

for week-long treks. The program is conducted in the
Huron-Manistee National Forest and includes backpacking,
canoeing, and combo treks for 5 days. Guides need to be
physically fit, have backpacking experience and knowledge,
and be a capable swimmer, canoeist and CPR trained.

Trek guides will assist crews with their preliminary
training and setup and will accompany the crew as an
advisor, guide and instructor for five days and four nights.
21-year-old volunteers are also needed to accompany units
on treks (not serving as trail guide) to fulfil two-deep
leadership requirements.

If you or someone you know is interested, please
contact Steve Adams, Director of Camping for the  CAC at:

Stadams@chicagobsa.org
(312) 421-8430 x227



Upcoming Events

A 5K run is being held in Spring Lake, MI,
to benefit the Owasippe Outdoor Ed. Center.

Sat. June 12, 2004, 4:00 p.m.
Starting & ending at the
Old Boy’s Brewhouse
971 W. Savidge, Spring Lake, MI

Come out to help save Owasippe
Runners &  volunteers needed.

For more info, check the
"Upcoming Events" column on the
OSA home page at: www.owasippe.com

Scouting For Runners

the 2003          Spring Fix-it

One of our primary goals will be to completely refurbish
the playgrounds at Reneker. Other camp-wide projects will
include roofing, carpentry, painting and more.

May 21-23

All persons under
the age of 18 must be
accompanied by an
adult chaperone.

Round up some friends and contact Dan Kleinfeldt at 773-631-4171 (before 9:00 p.m.) to reserve your spot today!

Annual
Family Picnic
Sun. August 22nd, 11:00 a.m.

at Brookfield Woods
On 31st Street between 1st Ave.
& LaGrange Rd.

Hot Dogs, Chips, Pop & Water
will be available for purchase!

The Great Outdoor Rendezvous is being held
at Owasippe on May 22nd & 23rd.

Sponsored by the Owasippe Conservation Club and Pheasants Forever,
the event is filled with activities, demonstrations and information on
archery, sport dogs, taxidermy, sporting clays and more.

For more info, check the
"Upcoming Events" column on the
OSA home page at: www.owasippe.com

Calling All Outdoor Enthusiasts!

Saturday June 5th
starting at 7:00 p.m.

7:00 p.m. - MILLER’S
2204 West Roscoe, (773) 472-1821

7:45 p.m. - VILLAGE TAP
2055 West Roscoe, (773) 883-0817

8:45 p.m. - FOUR TREYS
3333 North Damen

must be 21
or older
to attend

9:45 p.m. - FOUR MOON
1847 West Roscoe, (773) 929-6666

10:45 p.m. - MULLIGAN'S PUBLIC HOUSE
2000 West Roscoe, (773) 549-4225

Calumet Council’s 15th Annual
Boy Scout Memorabilia Show

& Swap Meet!
Memorial Day Weekend

Friday May 28, 2004 • 6:00 p.m. - ???
Saturday May 29, 2004 • 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.

St. Christopher’s Church Gym
147th (Sibley Blvd.) & Keeler - Midlothian, IL

More Details
General Admission - $1.50 – Scouts in uniform - Free

Refreshments Available... Lunch & Soft Drinks

Buy, Sell, Trade, Browse!

There will be beverage specials as well as Sox, Cubs and Bears ticket raffles!

Pizza and snacks will be provided at the last bar...
& we are asking for a $5 donation to cover Crawl costs.

Questions: contact Diane Posen at (773) 255-9711
or e-mail her at dposen1212@aol.com



Galloping Grapevine

Sue (Lutz) and Isaac Thotz ~ Chicago, IL
The stork came to visit the Thotzes, bringing Danitsa Ray Thotz.
She was born on February 4th just after midnight and was 7 lbs, 12
oz, and 19 inches long. Nitsa, mom and dad are all happy and healthy.
Congratulations to the whole family!

Art Michaelsen ~ Montague, MI
Happy birthday, Art! He turned 75 on March 6th. We hope everyone
was able to keep the secret of the surprise party at the White Lake
Eagles Club.  All our best for many more years!

Pat Romcoe ~ Chicago, IL
Pat "Beaver" Romcoe is the new District Executive for Arrowhead
District, CAC. He has been active in his Troop for years and is very
happy in his new digs. Thanks for all that you do, Beaver!

Chase Budziak ~ Chicago, IL
Congratulations to Owasippe Staffman Chase Budziak who was elected
as the OA Section C-3B Chief earlier this year. Chase hails from
Owasippe Lodge #7 and was the Lodge Chief before he took this new
position. Chase plans on having a great conclave and hopes that
everyone who attends has a memorable experience. Congrats, Chase!

Chris Bury ~ Bethesda, MD
Frank Chlebek let us know that Chris Bury, one of the OSA's very own,
will be inducted into the Illinois Broadcasters Association Hall of Fame
at the end of June. Chris was on the Owasippe staff from 1969 to
1976, mostly at Camp Wolverine North as an aquatic director, and is
one of the OSA's charter members (and a member of the legendary
"Camp Pre" from 1971). He is an Eagle Scout and grew up in the South
Shore community of Chicago. Chris is the co-anchor of ABC's
"Nightline" and now resides with his family in Maryland. We all salute
Chris on his excellent work in broadcasting and on this great lifetime
achievement! Way to go!

Jen (Kempa) and Terry Kotwasinski ~ Cicero, IL
Jen and Terry are the proud parents of a new baby girl, Lorelei Evalyn
Kotwasinski. The little girl made her arrival on February 9th and weighed
in at 8 lbs, 7 oz, and was 21 inches long. Congratulations on this new
bundle of joy.

Rich Gargas ~ Indianapolis, IN
While becoming a Life Member, Rich (Wol South Staff ‘76-’79) caught
us up on his current happenings. He’s been working for Eli Lilly for
more than 20 years as a consultant. He and wife Carla have five kids:
Shannon (who served on staff in 1995), Rhonda, Richard, Clay and
Dagny. He is very involved with the Scouts, serving as District
Chairman for the North Star District of the Crossroads of America
Council, Assistant Scoutmaster of Troop 514 and as Webelos Leader
for Pack 514. Carla is the district’s membership chair and is Pack 514
Committee Chair. Wow! That’s dedication! Thanks for checking in
with us, Rich!

Take the Lake!
The Lake Express high-speed ferryboat is taking reservations now and
will begin operation June 1st. The service will make round trips be-
tween Milwaukee and Muskegon three times a day, taking two and a
half hours per crossing. The boat can transport 250 passengers and
46 vehicles, plus motorcycles, bicycles and trailers. Tickets can be
reserved online and cost $85 round trip per adult. Cars, bikes,
seniors, children and business class have different pricing. For more
information, visit www.lake-express.com.

Save the Silversides!
The last time the USS Silversides, America's most-decorated Navy
submarine still afloat, saw a dry dock was in 1949 after its use in
WWII. Now efforts are underway to raise the estimated $500,000
needed to sandblast, repaint and repair damage to the hull. The
museum is working with veterans organizations to help raise the money
needed. Donations from anyone, in any amount, are appreciated and
welcome, and the museum is offering thank-you gifts. $50 - color
poster of the USS Silversides. $100 - a 48-page booklet describing
the Silversides' wartime patrols. $500 - poster and booklet. $1,000 -
poster, booklet, a piece of the boat's original teak deck and a name
plaque to be placed in the museum.  More than 35,000 people visit the
Silversides every year, and another 12,000 Boy Scouts, Girl Scouts
and church group members spend overnight stays on the Silversides.
If you'd like to help, go to www.silversides.org.

Hunting Merit Badge Being Tested
West Michigan is the selected testing ground for the new proposed
hunting merit badge. Scouts are learning hunting safety, wildlife
observation, conservation and hunting history as part of the
requirements of the merit badge. Though Scouts will learn about
animals, how to track them and their habitats, they will not be
required to take aim at an animal. The badge is still in the proposal
stage, undergoing more investigation before it will be formally
presented to National for consideration as a nationally available,
official merit badge.

See You at the End of the Trail
Kelly Nelson ~ Villa Park, IL
Our heartfelt sympathy goes out to the family of John and Maribeth
Nelson, longtime Scouters and Owasippe campers, on the sudden death
of their daughter, Kelly, a teenager, who was struck by a Metra train in
March. The Nelsons are long-time Owasippe campers and are known
for their large family get-togethers at the Reneker Family Camp. While
John is with Troop 430 at Wolverine, the family stays at Reneker. Kelly
was on her way to Owen Scholastic Academy when the accident
happened. Our thoughts and prayers are with the Nelson family.

Membership Corner
presented by: Hans Anderson - Membership Chair

New Life Members
Rich Gargas
Sean Monahan
Tricia Monahan

Please note: The price of an OSA Life Membership will
be going up at the end of this year. Buy that Life
Membership now before the price goes up!

New Members
John Haley
Andrew Vuckovich



Hey! Are your OSA dues up to date?
Membership dues DIRECTLY paid for this very newsletter!

Check the 4 digit number on your mailing label. According to our records, that is the last year you paid your dues.

Please send checks to:  OSA, P.O. Box 7097 • Westchester, IL  60154

Owasippe Staff Association
2004

Board of Directors

PRESIDENT
Ron Derby

315 Westmoreland Drive
Vernon Hills, IL  60061

847-573-0271

VICE-PRESIDENT
Hans Anderson

6130 N. McVicker Ave.
Chicago, IL  60646

773-631-9962

SECRETARY
Mike Campbell

3258 N. Oak Park Ave.
Chicago, IL  60634

773-283-7723

TREASURER
Ron Kulak

10924 McVicker Ave.
Chicago Ridge, IL  60415

708-423-7163

Jim Rich
4530 S. Troy

Chicago, IL 60632
773-376-0341

George Korzen
5725 W. School St.
Chicago, IL 60634

773-736-1694

Candy Merritt
1509 Homestead Rd.

LaGrange Park, IL  60526
708-354-9837

Dan Kleinfeldt
5745 N. Ozark

Chicago, IL  60631
773-631-4171

Tricia Monahan
13606 Arrowhead Ct.

Orland Park, IL  60462
708-403-4506

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION
I hereby submit my request to register as a member and I
certify that I am 19 or older at the time of my application.

Furthermore, as a friend of Owasippe, I pledge my support of
the OSA’s purpose. I also understand that I must stay current
with my dues in order to remain a member in good standing.

Name: ___________________________________________________________________

Address: _________________________________________________________________

City/State/Zip: _____________________________________________________________

Phone: ___________________________________ Birthdate: _______________________

email: ____________________________________________________________________

Signed: ______________________________________ Date: _______________________

Staff, Service or Camping Years at Owasippe:

_________________________________________________
_________________________________________________
_________________________________________________
_________________________________________________
_________________________________________________

Year Camp Position

Employer: ________________________________________________________________

Occupation: _______________________________________________________________

Marital Status: _____________________________________________________________

Spouse’s Name: ____________________________________________________________

Children’s Names & Ages: ____________________________________________________

Mail to:
OSA
P.O. Box 7097
Westchester, IL  60154
attn: Membership

New Member $20 ______

Renewal $15 ______

Lifetime $250 _____

Visit the OSA online at www.owasippe.com



The Owasippe Staff Association
P.O. Box 7097

Westchester, IL 60154

Vibrations is published four times per year
by the Owasippe Staff Association.

Editorial Staff: Ron and Susan Derby

The opinions stated by contributors to
Vibrations are those of the authors and are
not by fact of publication necessarily those
of the Owasippe Staff Association or its
Board of Directors. Publication does not
imply endorsement. All materials are subject
to editing.

Manuscripts, photographs and artwork
are encouraged. Address all such materials
to: Vibrations Editor, P.O. Box 7097,
Westchester, IL 60154. All materials which
the author wants returned must be
accompanied by a self addressed stamped
envelope. Submissions can also be made via
e-mail to vibrations@owasippe.com.

Deadlines for submitting materials for
publication are as follows:

• Spring ~ January 15
• Summer ~ April 1
• Fall ~ August 7
• Winter ~ October 15

May
8 ................................ Gift Card Order Deadline (see green insert)
12 .............................. OSA Board Meeting
13-15 ......................... Pizza Hut Fundraiser Nights (see orange insert)
21-23 ......................... Spring Fix-it (see pg. 5)
28-29 ......................... Calumet Council Trade-o-ree (see pg. 5)
31 .............................. Memorial Day

June
5 ................................ 3rd Annual OSA Pub Crawl (see pg. 5)
9 ................................ OSA Board Meeting
12 .............................. 5K Run for Owasippe (see pg. 5)
19 .............................. Staff Week Begins
27 .............................. 1st Day of Camp

July
4 ................................ Happy Independence Day!
25 .............................. Merry Christmas in July!

August
7 ................................ Last Day of Camp
7 ................................ Vibrations Deadline
9 ................................ OSA Board Meeting
22 .............................. OSA Family Picnic (see pg. 5)
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Please complete and return to a Pizza Hut® employee at the time of purchase.

My Name Is ________________________________________________________________

I support the _______________________________________________________________

Total Spent $_______________________ (to be filled out by Pizza Hut® employee and attached to the receipt)

Owasippe Staff Association

Give this one to family or friends or participate again.

Please complete and return to a Pizza Hut® employee at the time of purchase.

My Name Is ________________________________________________________________

I support the _______________________________________________________________

Total Spent $_______________________ (to be filled out by Pizza Hut® employee and attached to the receipt)

Owasippe Staff Association

Give this one to family or friends or participate again.

Please complete and return to a Pizza Hut® employee at the time of purchase.

My Name Is ________________________________________________________________

I support the _______________________________________________________________

Total Spent $_______________________ (to be filled out by Pizza Hut® employee and attached to the receipt)

Owasippe Staff Association

Give this one to family or friends or participate again.

Please complete and return to a Pizza Hut® employee at the time of purchase.

My Name Is ________________________________________________________________

I support the _______________________________________________________________

Total Spent $_______________________ (to be filled out by Pizza Hut® employee and attached to the receipt)

Owasippe Staff Association

Pizza Hut® Fundraiser Nights

Go to any Chicagoland Pizza Hut®

on May 13th, 14th or 15th...

buy some pizza, turn in one of these coupons...

& Pizza Hut® will donate 20% of your purchase* to the OSA!

*Excludes alcoholic beverages.



     Gift Card Fundraiser
Deadline:
Gift card orders must be postmarked by
May 8th. Orders received after the
cut-off date will be returned because
the cards must be ordered all at once.

Send checks only (no cash)
& make them payable to the OSA

Mail entire form and check to:
Tricia Monahan
13606 Arrowhead Ct.
Orland Park, IL 60462

Questions?
Contact Tricia Monahan at
sailor0011@yahoo.com
or 708-403-4506

Please note:
Gift card denominations can change
without notice. Orders must be made
in multiples of the card amount. On
rare occasions, gift cards become
unavailable or are discontinued. If this
occurs we will refund your money.

Pick Up or Shipping:
You can pick up your order (free of
charge) at the upcoming Spring Fix-it
on May 22nd. If you choose to have
your gift cards shipped to you, we will
only send them via insured mail
(see fee chart below) because it is
essentially the same as mailing cash.

 Total Order S&H Fee
 $1-$100 $4
 $101-$200 $5
 $201-$300 $6
 $301-$400 $7
 etc.

Name: ___________________________________________________________

Street Address: ____________________________________________________

City: ____________________________ State: _____ Zip: __________________

Phone: ___________________________________________________________

e-mail: ___________________________________________________________

Amount ordered: $ _________________________

Shipping (if applicable): $ _________________________

Total amount enclosed: $ _________________________

Lettuce Entertain You Restaurants
Ambria
Antico Posto
Ben Pao
Brasserie Jo
Café Ba-Ba Reeba
Cajun Kitchen
Chicago Flat Sammies
Don & Charlie’s
Eiffel Tower
Joe’s Seafood, Prime Steak
Everest
Foodlife
L.  Woods Tap & Pine Lodge
Maggiano’s
Magic Pan Crepe Stand
Mity Nice Grill
Mon Ami Gabi
National 27
Papagus Greek Taverna
Petterino’s
R.J. Grunts
Scoozi
Shaw’s Crabhouse
Tru
Tucchetti
Tucci Bennucch
Twin City Grill
Vong’s Thai Kitchen
Wildfire
Wow Bao

Joe’s Crabshack
Kemah Boardwalk
Rain Forest Café
The Crab House
Willie G’s

Houlihans
Braxton Bar and Grill
Bristol Bar and Grill
Charley’s Place
Chequers
Darryls
Phineas

Chilis
Big Bowl
Cozymels
Macaroni Grill
On the Border

Service Master
Tru Green Chemlawn
Terminex Pest Control
American Residential Ser.
Merry Maids
Furniture Medic
AmeriSpec
Home Inspection Service
American Home Shield
Service Master Clean
Rescue Rooter

Lowes Theaters
Cineplex Odeon Theatres
Lowes Cineplex Imax Theatres
Magic Johnson Theatres
Star Theatres

Marriot
Courtyard
Fairfield Inn
Renaissance
Residence Inn
Spring Hill Suites
Towne Place Suites

*** Vendors with Multiple Retail Brands ***



 Vendor % to Card Qty. Total $
 OSA Price

 Grocery Stores
 Dominicks 4% $20
 Jewel/Osco 4% $20
 Cub Foods 2% $20
 Ultra/Strack & Van Til 2% $20
 Sara Lee Outlets 13% $10
 CVS Pharmacy 2% $10
 Restaurantss
 Lettuce Entertain You*** 13% $25
 Applebee’s 8% $10
 Baskin Robins 9% $2
 Bennigans 10% $25
 Boston Market 8% $10
 Buca Di Beppo 8% $25
 Buona Beef 8% $10
 Burger King 4% $5
 Chilis*** 9% $10
 Cracker Barrel 9% $10
 Domino’s Pizza 3% $5
 Edwardo’s Pizza 9% $10
 Egg Harbor Café 4% $15
 Fuddruckers 8% $10
 Gino’s East 9% $10
 Giordano’s Pizza 9% $10
 Great American Bagel 8% $5
 Honey Baked Ham 9% $20
 Houlihans*** 8% $10
 Joe’s Crabshack*** 9% $20
 Kentucky Fried Chicken 9% $5
 Max & Ermas 18% $10
 Mrs. Fields Cookies 18% $5
 Olive Garden 8% $10
 Panera Bread 4% $10
 Pizza Hut 9% $10
 Pretzel Time 18% $10
 Red Lobster 8% $10
 Starbucks 5% $10
 Sweet Tomatoes 13% $10
 TGIFridays 8% $10
 Wendy’s 10% $10
 Retail
 American Eagle 9% $25
 Barnes & Noble 9% $10
 Bath & Body Works 14% $10
 Bed Bath & Beyond 6% $25
 Best Buy 2% $20
 Borders Books 8% $10

 Vendor % to Card Qty. Total $
OSA Price

 Retail Cont.
 Carson Pirie Scott 2% $25
 Circuit City 2% $25
 Claire’s 7% $10
 Crate and Barrel 5% $20
 Dennis Uniform 5% $20
 Eddie Bauer 8% $25
 Express/Express for Men 13% $20
 Footlocker 9% $25
 Galyans 8% $20
 Gap 9% $20
 Hair Cuttery 8% $10
 Home Depot 2% $25
 JCPenney 5% $25
 Joann Fabric 5% $20
 Kmart 2% $25
 Lands End 8% $25
 Linens & Things 8% $25
 Menards 3% $25
 Office Max 4% $25
 Old Navy 9% $20
 Paradise of Shoes 10% $10
 Payless Shoe Source 10% $10
 Pier One 5% $10
 Sears 3% $25
 Sharper Image 13% $25
 Sports Authority 8% $10
 TJ Maxx 6% $25
 Toys R Us 3% $20
 Ulta Cosmetics 4% $10
 William Sonoma 8% $25
 Service Master*** 9% $25
 Gas & Oil Change
 Citgo Gas 2% $50
 ExxonGas/Mobil 2% $50
 Gas City 2% $10
 Shell 2% $25
 Speedway Gas 4% $25
 Jiffy Lube 13% $30
 Video Rental
 Blockbuster Video 7% $10
 Hollywood Video 13% $5
 Movie Theaters
 Lowes*** 13% $25
 Hotels
 Marriot*** 13% $25
 Hyatt 8% $25

NOTE: You must fill out both sides of this form completely and send in the whole form!

OSA Gift Card Fundraiser

*** See reverse for more info.


